FAIRFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

December 23, 2015

RE: Guardian/Parent/Staff Notification
Asbsstos Removal at Fairfield Warde High School
Fairfield, Connecticut

Dear Fairfield Warce [High School Community,

This letter is to inform you that there will be an asbestos abatement project at Fairfield Warde High School
located at 755 Melville Avenue, in Fairfield, CT beginning, on Decernber 28, 2015 through January 3, 2016.
The abatement project includes the removal arsd chsposal of p]pe msulatmn hot water storage tank
insulation, from the bmler room . . L

The on-site consultant will be Hygenii Ine.
The abatement contractor will be. AAIS: i
The abatement. w1ll take place whlie tbere are no chlldren under the age of ] 8i in the L*Lnldmg

Hygenix, Inc will be on. 51te for ﬁJH t]me momtormg du ' ':e: the abatement performmg visual inspections
and conducting daily air momtormg All air Saitples coliected durmg tlus asbestos abatement project will
be analyzed on a dal y basis by d laboratory cemﬂed by the DPH e

Upon bompletlon of abatement in each area, re-occupancy_clearance air samples will be obtained to assure
that the State of. Connectlcut Department of Public Hualth 'S r“—occupancy criteria have been met.

Asbestos Consultam ' w R .‘.;__'Abatement C ontractor: :
Robert Brown Gl - P © o JimReilly [
President L . ~_ Project Manager
Hygenix, Inc e S0 n.too o AAIS Corporation
49 Woodside Street-" " - R RN LR ‘802 Boston Post Road
Sannﬁnd,b1‘0q902 E gfﬂ&: ST West Haven, CT 06516

203-324-2222 L. L 0 Ao a7 :203 +932-2992

State of Connecticut, Departmem of Publ:c Hea th Asbestos Dmsmn
410 Cuapito! Avenue - ¢
P.O. Box 340308
Hartford, CT 06134-0308
860-509-7367

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 203-255-8373.

Sincerely,

Thomas P. Cullen
Director of Operations

P.O. Box 320189 "= 501 Kings Highway East ® - Fairfield, Connecticut 06825




